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Dear usmnews.net: 
  
I have been told that Russ Willis has resigned from the USM Foundation.  I have not confirmed 
this, but believe it to be true.  You should check it out for sure. 
 
name withheld 
 
Response – When Willis stepped out of the Martha Saunders administration (as Vice President) and moved to the 
USMF in early 2012, he was listed on the USMF website along with other members of the USMF staff.  However, 
a recent search for Willis on the USMF website did not turn up his listing.  If any reader has more information on 
Willis’ possible departure, please feel free to contact usmnews.net with that information.     
 
 


